
General Education Subcommittee Meeting 
WebEx 

Thursday March 11, 2021 
  

In attendance: Valerie Guyant, Gwen Hart, Charlie Mack, Spike Magelssen, Joyce Mphande-
Finn, Cristy Ozburn, Aaron Riggins, and Kasthuri Udayakumar,  
Absent: None 
Recorder: Cristy Ozburn 

Meeting called to order at 1:00 p.m. 

Meeting minutes from the February 25, 2021 meeting were reviewed and unanimously approved.  

No new proposals were discussed. 

New Business: 

Valerie was elected as the new committee chair beginning in the Fall 2021 semester. 
Congratulations Val!   

The committee finalized draft definitions and outcome statements for each of the three general 
education Core Learning Outcomes: critical thinking, integrative learning, and social and cultural 
perspectives. It was decided that these would be disseminated to all full-time faculty to solicit 
input prior to the end of the Spring 2021 semester or beginning of the Fall 2021 semester. Cristy 
will prepare a draft email for review at the committee’s next meeting. After faculty input is 
received, then the committee will resume creating rubrics for each of these Core Learning 
Outcomes.  

Meeting adjourned at 1:52 p.m. 


